Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc.

April 4, 2011
By E-mail

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,
Re: LEAP Program Administrator — Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc.

Further to our letter dated November 10, 2010, we wish to advise the Board that
our LEAP program administrator for Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. has
changed to the Salvation Army from the United Way. This decision was made
early in the year at the start of the program and in the best interest of our
customers. We apologize for not notifying the Board earlier.

The contact details are as follows;

Carrie Morey

Community Outreach Coordinator

The Salvation Army Community & Family Services
406 Niagara Street

St.Catharines, ON L2M 7N5

Sincerely,

Jim Huntingdon
President

8 HENEGAN ROAD, P.O. BOX 460 » VIRGIL, ONTARIO » L0S 1TO
PHONE: 905-468-4235 » FAX: 905-468-3861



